
Jeremiah Jackson <jjackson@cityofclemson.org>

FOIA: City salaries
1 message

Caitlin Herrington <cherrington@postandcourier.com> Thu, Oct 24, 2024 at 3:11 PM
To: Jeremiah Jackson <jjackson@cityofclemson.org>

October 24, 2024

 

Good afternoon,

 

This is a request for access to the public records listed below pursuant to the S.C. Freedom of Information Act, SC Code
30‐4‐10, et seq. I am requesting copies of:

1.            A document, preferably in spreadsheet form, describing the complete compensation package, inclusive of non-
monetary benefits, job title and department of each person or employee receiving $50,000 or more annually

2.            A document, preferably in spreadsheet form, describing the complete compensation package, inclusive of non-
monetary benefits, job title and department of each elected or appointed official

3.            A document, preferably in spreadsheet form, describing the range of compensation, job title and department of
each person or employee receiving more than $30,000 but less than $50,000 annually

If any of the documents requested exist in electronic format, I request they be provided in electronic form.

As a member of the media, and knowing these records are to be readily available to citizens, I request that any and all
fees be waived. If the charge exceeds $40 or a deposit is needed to complete this request, please contact me before
proceeding.

 

If any or all of this request is denied, please cite each specific exemption you feel justifies the refusal to release the
information and notify me of the appeal procedures available under the law. In cases where a portion of the document(s)
is exempt, please redact that portion and release the remainder.

The South Carolina Freedom of Information Act requires a response time within 10 business days.  If access to the
records I am requesting will take longer than 10 business days, please contact me with information about when I might
expect copies or the ability to inspect the requested records. I’m happy to come pick up documents or a thumb drive in
person if need be.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need clarification or can suggest a simpler way to obtain the information
requested above.

I can be reached at cherrington@postandcourier.com or by phone at (864) 791-2953.

 

Sincerely,

Caitlin Herrington

 

 

Caitlin Herrington

Clemson reporter

mailto:cherrington@postandcourier.com


Post & Courier/PC Greenville

(864) 791-2953

Follow on Twitter @CatHerrington
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